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Townsend, Erle

From: Dan Baker <metroid74@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:19 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This is a horrible idea that is not well thought out.  The Maine nor the California power grid 

would be able to handle the needed influx of EVs. 

 

Further EVs are as bad if not worse for the environment than gas vehicles. Based on the 

mining for the minerals needed for the batteries.  The batteries for EVs also do no function 

well in the cold. 

 

I prefer free market choice, and by the way carbon is plant food not a pollutant. 

 

Thank you , 

 

Daniel Baker 

20 Maple St 

Fairfield Me 


